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Membership       Roberta Gale 
  
 
Thanks to all of you who attended the Conference in Fond du Lac. It was a great experience. The Literary 
Competition was extremely well done and the children read their books to a large crowd. The sessions 
and key note speaker were well received based on the reviews of the day. It was wonderful to see so 
many faces in person after such a long hiatus. Please check out the WSO website. The Delta Force 
(Communication/Marketing, Educational Excellence, Leadership and Membership Committees) 
presentation is on the website. Check it out. https://dkgwso.weebly.com/ 
 
Also, some people are not receiving the Monday Membership Minute. Presidents or membership chairs 
NEED to make sure that everyone in your chapter is able to access the MMM. (even if it comes on 
Tuesday) 

 
EE Alert!         Chris Shewczyk  
      

During Leadership Training at the WSO Conference last weekend I addressed a portion of the Society’s 
strategic plan for the Educational Excellence Committee. One responsibility placed on the committee is 
identifying “long-term and short-term programs and projects that focus on topics adopted by the 
Society.” The WSO committee is strongly committed to this area and the goal to “provide timely support 
for Early Career Educators and all teachers, especially during critical situations, at the chapter, state 
organization, and international levels.” 

Many members at the meeting were interested in sharing the programs and projects they had created 
with other chapters. One of the easiest ways for chapter members to begin this process would be to 
provide a place for them to share their work on the WSO website. I am happy to announce that there is 
such a place already! To check this space out, go to the WSO website and click on EEC at the top of the 
page. When it opens, click on the blue box that reads, “Contribute to Spotlight Wisconsin”. Answer the 
questions on the form the best you can, click “Submit” and let me know you completed the form. One of 
the committee members will put your information in narrative form and add your project or program for 
others to read. There is a sample of what Chi chapter wrote for the Aging Out of Foster Care project 
after filling out the form under the heading, “Click Here For Spotlight Wisconsin.” 

Empowering members to build leadership skills through programs and projects in line with the 
International Society is a part of the obligation of the WSO Educational Excellence Committee members. 
We hope you will try using “Spotlight Wisconsin” to share a program or project you have been involved 
in. If you have any questions or concerns while completing the form, please contact me directly at 
chrisshewczyk@gmailcom 
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